
“Zoom Hands” is now  

DeaFriends Social Connections 
 

Why the new name? 

 You can come in-person to our meetings!  

Safe place for those who use ASL as their mode of 
communication! 

 

 

 

 

Dates:  
October 20th 

November 17th  

December 8th  

Time:  3:00pm – 4:30pm 

LOCATION: DR-4 

Pizza, Drinks, & Fun! 
Please RSVP to dvanderstoel@palomar.edu 

For the more information or for the Zoom link, 

 email Denise VanderStoel at dvanderstoel@palomar.edu 
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